
 
 

Franklin County Public Schools Revised Return to School Plan - January 28, 2021 
 

 
On January 26, 2021 during a  Special Meeting, based on Dr. Cobbs’ recommendation, the School 
Board voted to proceed with Franklin County High School continuing with the hybrid schedule 
starting February 15th.  
➔ The high school students will remain virtual until February 15th.  During this time, the high 

school will notify all students who are returning from virtual learning or new enrollees, if they 
are on an A or B-Day schedule.  

➔ Current high school students will keep their original A or B-Day schedules until the end of 
the 3rd 9-weeks, March 26th, 2021.  

➔ More information will be provided after the March School Board Meeting.  
 

The Eighth grade students will return to 4-day a week (M, Tu, Th, F) beginning February 15th, 2021, 
as previously approved.  
 
PreK-7th grades will continue with 4-days a week (M, Tu, Th, F).  
 
On Wednesdays, all PreK-12th grade students will continue to participate in virtual learning.  
 
 


